
 

 

 

CUSTOMER NOTICE 

PLANNED MAINTENANCE WORKS ON 330KV MPIKA-PENSULO 
TRANSMISSION LINE TO AFFECT ELECTRICITY SUPPLY TO MUCHINGA, 

PARTS OF NORTHERN AND LUAPULA PROVINCES 
 

ZESCO Limited has scheduled corrective maintenance works on the Mpika–Pensulo 
transmission line. The planned works, which will focus on the Pensulo Reactor at Mpika 
Step Down Substation, are scheduled to take place on Sunday, 21 September 2025 
from 06:00 hours to 18:00 hours. 

During this period, Muchinga Province, parts of Northern and Luapula 
Provinces will experience electricity supply interruption. Please take note that this 
outage and interruption to supply is not part of load shedding. 

The successful completion of the planned works will improve reliability, safety and 
security of electricity supply in the affected areas. 

As a safety precaution, our customers and the public are urged to treat all supply lines 
as always live, as electricity supply could be restored before the stated time. 
 
ZESCO regrets the inconvenience this planned and necessary power supply outage 
may cause to our customers.   
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